
Lunar New Year’s Greetings
Dear BGNSF members and friends,

The Chinese New Year-the Year of the Ox is about to come, at this wonderful moment

of farewell to the old and welcome to the new, I would like to extend our sincere

greetings and best wishes to our members and friends on behalf of Beijing Global

Network of Science Festivals.

2020 was an extraordinary year. In the face of the public emergency, we saw our

members quickly responded to the needs of the society and apply their wisdom and

knowledge to help people to overcome the difficult times rationally and scientifically,

we heard our members expressed their best wishes and solidarity to peers to face the

common challenge together, we felt that our cooperation had been enhanced instead

of being stopped even though we cannot meet in person and the building of global

community with a shared future for mankind had been promoted continuously.

Ox is always associated with the image of hard-working, strength and prosperity in

China. In this auspicious year, let’s strive forward to create great from ordinary and

cultivate the beauty of life.

We are not alone on the Great Way and the whole world is one family. In 2021,

BGNSF will continue to promote the values we share in common, enhance cooperation

and multilevel exchanges to realize joint development and achieve mutual benefits

together.

I wish you all a harmonious, smooth and auspicious year, full of happiness in 2021!

LIU Xiaokan
Director-General

Beijing Global Network of Science Festivals


